Focus on Hersham in Bloom (Item for August 2013 S Herald)
I don’t know about you but the recent spell of great weather has made it pretty difficult to keep the garden plants going. This makes the work of Hersham in Bloom all the more impressive. Hersham Residents Association (the HRA) voted recently to support Hersham in Boom with a small donation, but also agreed that we should try and publically recognise the excellent work they do in the village. 
The current displays look excellent and I think really contribute to a positive feeling about Hersham. Making the village look good and contributing to its various voluntary groups (like the HRA) isn’t something you can put a price on, but it is certainly valuable in making Hersham feel like a community.
Hersham in Bloom was introduced to the village in 2007 following the successful model established in Cobham.  In 2011 after a number of years contributing to the national Britain in Bloom competition and gaining experience, Hersham won a received a Silver Gilt Award. In 2012 they responded to the national sporting mood with displays which were prescribed for the Olympic cycle route. 
This year the Hersham in Bloom committee decided to do its own thing, but they have excelled again in creating an outstanding show of flowers. These are paid for by sponsorship from local shops, but growing and tending the plants, and of course the mammoth job of keeping them all watered is managed by a team of volunteers. 

Both Hersham in Bloom and the HRA would welcome new members and volunteers. If you would like to donate or assist with the work of the HRA or Hersham in Bloom - we would be very pleased to hear from you. We’d also be very interested to hear if you are having trouble keeping your front garden looking nice, incase we can use our contacts to put you in touch with someone who might be able to assist. Please contact info@hershamresidents.info
